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Proposals Now Being Accepted for Special Sessions and Panels
at the AWM Research Symposium 2022

The 2022 AWM Research Symposium will be held at the University of Minnesota in Minneapolis, MN,
June 16-19, 2022. The in-person symposium will showcase the research of women in the mathematical
professions, featuring plenary talks, special sessions on a broad range of research in pure and applied
mathematics, workshops, panels, and poster sessions for graduate students and recent PhDs. We will also
take this opportunity to continue our celebration of the 50th anniversary of AWM--in person!

AWM is now accepting proposals for panels and special sessions at the Research Symposium. A proposal
should consist of: a title, summary of the session or panel, and four proposed speakers (the organizer may
be one of the speakers). The proposal should also include a statement about how your session supports
AWM's commitment to diversity and inclusion, in support of a productive and creative research
community. We welcome proposals from any member of the mathematical sciences community on topics
in mathematical science research, education, culture, or professional development.

Please visit https://www.mathprograms.org/db/programs/1000 to submit by September 15,
2021.
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